

Holywell Primary School

Tolpits Lane, Watford, Herts, WD18 6LL
Tel: 01923 225188 email: admin@holywell.herts.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mr Coert van Straaten MA. Ed, Dip Edu, NPQH

we are a learning community with the spirit to succeed

5th June 2019

Yours faithfully

Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers,

We will shortly be coming to the end of the school year and your child's time at Holywell Primary School.

The Watford Observer have contacted us, they are running a new picture special supplement this year – "Year 6 Leavers". This will be featured in the newspaper on Friday 12th July 2019.

If you are happy for your child to be included in this photograph please complete the slip below and return to the school by Monday 10^{th} June 2019.

Also, we would like your permission for your child to be photographed; these photographs are to be distributed to other children in Year 6. If you for your child to participate please indicate on the slip below also.

Watford Observer 'Year 6 Leavers' Summer 2019

Please indicate your choice by ticking the box next to the option.

I give permission for my child's photograph	oh to appear in The Watford Observer
I give permission for my child's photograph	oh to be shared with children in Year 6
Child's Name	Class:















